

Greens Committee Meeting

April 28, 2014, 6:30pm in Break room of Maintenance Building

Attendees:

Sue Kahler, Max Tucker, Mike Farina, Carl Jahn, Ken Stevens, Rick Funaro, Steve Solsky, Bob Miskanin

Project Day is scheduled for Saturday May 3, weather permitting. The major project to complete is leveling the 7th fairway, preparing the flower beds for summer and general clean up. Bob M asked about closing the course until noon so that play would not interfere with the work being done. The initial discussion was in favor of closing, but after further talk it was decided that only 5 days was insufficient notice to the members of the closing. However, the general consensus is that we will plan on closing for the fall project day and plan a small tournament after, but will give members additional notice. Bob M noted that there will be finger food available for the workers about noon in the clubhouse. This is in the budget for this year.

There was some discussion about listing all the volunteer participants in the Fox, but there are concerns about that. So we will send a general Thank You email for all the help.

A rain date for the following day was set, because the weather is uncertain.

Rick F said he is working with Steve Ludwin to get tickets printed for the greens cover raffle. They should have them soon.

Steve S is ready to aerate the greens and tees prior to the summer season, but the weather has not been cooperating. He is working with Todd M to come up with 2 days to complete the work. Half of the course will closed each day. He will notify the membership via email and ask for volunteer help for both days. He will

also aerate parts of some fairways. Bob M will send an email to the members of the plans of the pending aeration.

Sue K had suggested that it maybe be a good idea to have an Open House day to introduce members to the pro-shop and maintenance equipment. The group likes the idea and will try to schedule this for next spring.

Carl J said he has been asked to look into a new hard wood tree to the left of the 6th green. After some discussion it was decided that it was not a good idea to plant a tree because of sun and drainage issues.

Carl J informed us that he is looking into donating "clip-on" divot mix containers. They would be made available near the pro-shop.

Bob M asked about adding additional forward tees to the course to even out the difference between women and men par. It was decided that we had several other projects to work on before we additional tees would be considered. The primary project should be reworking our existing bunkers. This work has been delayed for several years.

Sue K informed us that the work of moving the gazebo and building a fire pit is in the finial planning stages and the work should begin soon.

The next meeting will be Monday, June 9 at 6:30